
Public Notice 

January 28, 2021

Disaster Recovery Committee Meeting 

Today’s meeting was used as an organizational meeting to brief all the Disaster Recovery 

Committee Members with a Program Overview. The only actions were to call the meeting to 

order and to adjourn the meeting after the Program Overview. It was determined it was in the 

best interest of the entire committee to schedule another meeting in a few weeks and to take 

action on the items on the agenda at that time. We are working now to schedule the next 

meeting and will provide notice of this by posting on the Secretary of State’s website. 


